
New Library Cards!
Starting August 30th

Starting August 30th, your current
card will be replaced with a brand
new card when you check out an
item at the library!

How Do I Get One?

The new cards,  with special 14-
digit barcodes,  will allow us to join
Minerva, a shared library system,
hopefully within the next year.

Why New Cards?

Why Minerva?

Quicker access to new books.
Request ILLs more easily. Check
out books from other libraries with
your Brewer card for FREE!


